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From: Claire Dunne
Sent: March 6, 2024 12:12 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Amalgamation Antigonish
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| am writing to express my outrage of this whole process, which is currently before the Court ot Appeal.
The blotant disregard for the majority of voters and their desire for a voice. The absolute disres gord for
democracy. All of us should have a voice in this decision. Not just a few councillors who were nevor
olectod on this issue. We, the voters deserve a vote. Not politicians.

Thank You,

Claire Dunne

Capo George,
Antigonish county, NS






